NOTICE OF

SPECIAL
SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

*Budget Hearing*

Please take notice that there will be a special meeting of
the Board of Education of the Evart Public Schools,
Evart, Michigan.

Date of Meeting: June 27, 2024

Place of Meeting: 321 North Hemlock Street,
Evart, M1

Hour of Meeting: 7:00 p.m.

Telephone Number

Of Board of Education: (231)734-5594

Board Minutes are located at the Central Office of the
Board of Education located at 321 North Hemlock Street,
Evart, Michigan 49631.

Karen Pylman, Secretary
Evart Board of Education



